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December 14th, 2023

Chairman Al Eskanazy
Community-Police Relations Foundation

1510 N.E. 131st Street
North Miami, FL 33161

RE: 2023 Nassau Shomrim Annual Hanukkah Dinner Sponsorship

Dear Mr. Eskanazy,

Thank you for your recent support of the Nassau County Shomrim 
Society Foundation! Your generous contribution of $500 was received 
and presented at our Annual Hanukkah Dinner on December 14th, 2023.

Your funding helps support our philanthropic endeavors throughout 
the year including food drives, scholarships, and sponsorships. Because 
of your generosity, we will continue to offer our support to worthy 
causes both domestically and internationally.

We look forward to continued collaboration and hosting you at our 
next event.

Happy New Year,

Joseph Oginski
President

All contributions are tax deductible as provided by law: The Nassau County 
Shomrim Society Foundation, Inc. is a recognized 501(c)(3) charitable organization.
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